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Mr Charlie Allan
General Manager
Ulan Coal Mines Limited

27/11/2020

Dear Mr Allan

Ulan Continued Operations Project (PA08_0184)
Extension of Time to Submit Rehabilitation Management Plan

I refer to your request dated 18 November 2020 for an extension of time to submit the revised
Rehabilitation Management Plan as required under the conditions of the approval for the Ulan Continued
Operations Project (PA08_0184). It is noted the Rehabilitation Management Plan is required to be updated
to incorporate changes to the project associated with MOD 5. 

The Department notes that an extension of time of three months will allow changes related to Mining Lease
Application 470 to be incorporated into the document, as well as changes related to MOD 5. This will avoid
multiple versions of the plan requiring submission and approval within a short timeframe.  

Accordingly, the Planning Secretary has granted an extension of time until 7 March 2021 to submit the
revised Rehabilitation Management Plan.

It is noted that the Rehabilitation Management Plan is included as a component of the Mining Operations
Plan for the project. This letter grants an extension of time for the Rehabilitation Management Plan required
under the conditions of the approval for the Ulan Continued Operations Project (PA08_0184) only. Any
request related to the Mining Operations Plan required under the Mining Act 1992 should be directed to the
NSW Resources Regulator. 

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Jack Turner on 9995 5387.

Yours sincerely 

Stephen O'Donoghue
Director
Resource Assessments
As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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